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6 Local Production 7

Sunday, June 30 - Saturday, July 6

Sunday 30
PRIME TIME
5:58	 Waiting for God

The Thief
Mysterious thefts at 
Bayview set Diana 
and Tom off on a bit o’ 
sleuthing.

6:30	 As Time Goes By
A Deeply Personal 
Problem
When Jean attempts 
some match-making, 
Lionel becomes the center 
of a misunderstanding.

7:00	 Poldark Season 4  
	 on Masterpiece

Episode 2
The Poldarks are deter-
mined to get their relation-
ship on track. The Enyses 
are expecting a child.

8:00	 Endeavour Season 6  
	 on Masterpiece

Confection
A triple murder exposes 
the secrets of a village 
in the grip of some very 
deadly rumors.

9:30	 Barnegie Hall
Tony Arata
Tony Arata, who has 
written songs for Garth 
Brooks and more of 
country’s biggest stars, 
appears.

10:00	Professor T
Motherly Love
When a six year-old boy 
is kidnapped, Professor T 
questions the innocence 
of the child’s parents.

11:00	 Arts In Context
A’lante
A’lante Flamenco honor 
the mixture of cultures 
that went into flamenco’s 
origin.

11:30	 To The Contrary with  
	 Bonnie Erbe
LATE NIGHT
12:00	The Lawrence Welk  
	 Show

Salute to the Armed 
Forces (1968)

1:00	 Doc Martin
Perish Together As Fools

2:00	 Jamestown
Season 2, Episode 3

3:00	 Austin City Limits
Cece Winans/St. Paul & 
The Broken Bones

4:00	 Bluegrass  
	 Underground

Sweet Lizzy Project
4:30	 Ray Stevens CabaRay  
	 Nashville

Jenny Gill

Monday 1
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Antiques Roadshow

Vintage Tampa
An Isotta Fraschini 
model car, an Art Deco 
star chandelier and more 
great appraisals are 
revisited.

8:00	 Antiques Roadshow
Vintage Denver
Fantastic items include 
a Bakelite collection and 
a 19th-century Tabor 
mining archive.

9:00	 POV
Call Her Ganda
Three women pursue 
justice for a Filipina 
transgender woman who 
was murdered by a U.S. 
Marine.

10:30	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America

LATE NIGHT
12:00	Poldark Season 4  
	 on Masterpiece

Episode 2

1:00	 Endeavour Season 6  
	 on Masterpiece

Confection
2:30	 Barnegie Hall

Tony Arata
3:00	 Professor T

Motherly Love
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Tuesday 2
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Secrets of the Dead

Galileo’s Moon
Experts examine an 
alleged proof copy 
of Galileo’s Sidereus 
Nuncius with the 
astronomer’s signature.

8:00	 Eric Idle’s The Entire  
	 Universe

Explore the history of 
the entire universe with 
Professor Brian Cox, a 
chorus of singers and 
dancers.

9:00	 Frontline
American Patriot
The Bundy family’s fight 
against the government 
invigorated armed 
militias and “Patriot” 
groups.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Antiques Roadshow

Vintage Tampa
1:00	 Antiques Roadshow

Vintage Denver
2:00	 POV

Call Her Ganda
3:30	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Wednesday 3
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Mississippi:  
	 Rivers of Life

The Mississippi stretches 
into nearly half of 
America. Explore its 
waterfalls, wildlife and 
swamps.

8:00	 NOVA
Black Hole Apocalypse
Join astrophysicist Janna 
Levin on a mind-blowing 
voyage to the frontiers of 
black hole science.

9:00	 NOVA
Black Hole Universe
Discover how scientists 
revealing new clues to 
the strangest and most 
extreme objects in the 
universe.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Secrets of the Dead

Galileo’s Moon
1:00	 Eric Idle’s The Entire  
	 Universe
2:00	 Frontline

American Patriot
3:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Thursday 4
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Capitol Fourth

Celebrate America’s 243rd 
birthday with an all-star 
musical extravaganza and 
amazing fireworks.

8:30	 PBS Previews:  
	 Country Music

Meet the filmmakers and 
go behind the scenes of 
the sweeping new series 
from director Ken Burns.

9:00	 The This Old House  
	 Hour

The Net Zero Bungalow | 
Plunge Pool
Tom and Kevin tour 
a 1920s Rhode Island 
bungalow which will 
become a larger net zero 
house.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Mississippi:  
	 Rivers of Life
1:00	 NOVA

Black Hole Apocalypse
2:00	 NOVA

Black Hole Universe

3:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30A	NHK Newsline

Friday 5
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Washington Week
7:30	 Firing Line with  
	 Margaret Hoover
8:00	 Big Pacific

Violent
Discover how the Pacific, 
surrounded by the Ring 
of Fire, is the epicenter of 
natural mayhem.

9:00	 Great Yellowstone  
	 Thaw

Part 2
Cameras continue 
to follow the wildlife 
dramas in Yellowstone as 
spring brings many new 
challenges.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Capitol Fourth
1:30	 PBS Previews:  
	 Country Music
2:00	 The This Old House  
	 Hour

The Net Zero Bungalow | 
Plunge Pool

3:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Saturday 6
PRIMETIME
7:00	 The Lawrence Welk  
	 Show

Great Entertainers (1981)
“Yankee Doodle Dandy,” 
“You’re a Grand Old 

Flag,” “Glow Worm” and 
“Sophisticated Lady” are 
showcased.

8:00	 Doc Martin
Driving Mr. McLynn
Martin applies for a job 
in London and learns 
Louisa has applied to 
be her school’s head 
teacher.

9:00	 Jamestown
Season 2, Episode 4
Jocelyn plans to exploit 
the Sharrows’ special 
relationship with the 
Pamunkey for political 
gain.

10:00	Austin City Limits
Miranda Lambert
The Grammy-winning 
singer and songwriter 
delivers a powerful 
performance of hits and 
new songs.

11:00	 Bluegrass  
	 Underground

Tim O’Brien
Witness the singer-
songwriter and multi-
instrumentalist Tim 
O’Brien.

11:30	 Ray Stevens CabaRay  
	 Nashville

Tracey Lawrence
Tracy Lawrence stops 
by to chat with Ray and 
perform a few songs, 
including his hit “Time 
Marches On.”

LATE NIGHT
12:00	Washington Week
12:30	 Firing Line with  
	 Margaret Hoover
1:00	 Big Pacific

Violent
2:00	 Great Yellowstone  
	 Thaw

Part 2
3:00	 The Kate

Sheila E.
4:00	 Going Home
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Big Pacific 
8 PM JULY 5

Eric Idle’s The Entire Universe
8 PM JULY 2



Sunday, July 7- Saturday, July 13

8 Local Production

Sunday 7
PRIMETIME
6:00	 Waiting for God

Tell the Truth
Diana copes with her 
ghastly niece.

6:30	 As Time Goes By
Animal Magnetism
Jean takes a fancy to a 
long haired character 
who only has eyes for 
Lionel.

7:00	 Poldark Season 4  
	 on Masterpiece

Episode 3
Ross makes a speech 
in Parliament. Demelza 
contends with a failing 
mine and Drake’s broken 
heart.

8:00	 Endeavour Season 6  
	 on Masterpiece

Deguello
The collapse of a tower 
block reveals a clue that 
may uncover the truth 
behind a haunting crime.

9:30	 Barnegie Hall
Billy Dean
Country music singer 
and songwriter Billy 
Dean has more than 20 
hit singles to his name.

10:00	Professor T
The Trial
An employee is accused of 
killing his boss. Professor T 
thinks the wrong man may 
be going to trial.

11:00	 Arts In Context
Sing Me A Lullaby
Austin Classical Guitar 
Society’s Lullaby Project 
helps teen mothers 
compose lullabies.

11:30	 To The Contrary with  
	 Bonnie Erbe

LATE NIGHT
12:00	The Lawrence Welk  
	 Show

Great Entertainers (1981)
1:00	 Doc Martin

Driving Mr. McLynn
2:00	 Jamestown

Season 2, Episode 4
3:00	 Austin City Limits

Miranda Lambert
4:00	 Bluegrass  
	 Underground

Tim O’Brien
4:30	 Ray Stevens CabaRay  
	 Nashville

Tracey Lawrence

Monday 8
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Antiques Roadshow

Out of This World
A universe of space-
themed treasures is 
explored, including 
NASA Space Program 
autographed photos.

8:00	 Chasing the Moon:  
	 American Experience

Part 1
The early days of the space 
race and the struggle to 
catch up with the Soviet 
Union are explored.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Poldark Season 4  
	 on Masterpiece

Episode 3
1:00	 Endeavour Season 6  
	 on Masterpiece

Deguello

2:30	 Barnegie Hall
Billy Dean

3:00	 Professor T
The Trial

4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Tuesday 9
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Space Men:  
	 American Experience

Meet the pioneering 
Air Force scientists 
and pilots who laid the 
groundwork for the US 
space program.

8:00	 Chasing the Moon:  
	 American Experience

Part 2
Discover what it took for 
the United States to beat 
the Soviet Union to the 
moon in the space race.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Antiques Roadshow

Out of This World
1:00	 Chasing the Moon:  
	 American Experience

Part 1
3:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Wednesday 10
PRIMETIME
7:00	 NOVA

Back to the Moon
Governments and private 
industry work together 
for the dawning of a new 
age in space travel.

8:00	 Chasing the Moon:  
	 American Experience

Part 3
Experience the triumph 
of the first moon landing, 
witnessed by the largest 
TV audience in history.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Space Men:  
	 American Experience
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1:00	 Chasing the Moon:  
	 American Experience

Part 2
3:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Thursday 11
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Texas Parks and  
	 Wildlife

UT Architecture in state 
parks, bay trawl survey 
and Houston toads are 
featured.

7:30	 Daytripper
Conroe
Chet visits a town in the 
piney woods known for 
designing the famous 
“Lone Star” flag.

8:30	 Overheard with  
	 Evan Smith

Michael Curry, Presiding 
Bishop of Episcopal Church
Michael Curry is the 
Presiding Bishop and 
Chief Pastor of the 
Episcopal Church. He 
discusses social justice 
and policy.

8:00	 Family Travel with  
	 Colleen Kelly

Best Food — Coast to 
Coast Cuisine
Colleen takes a look back 
at some of the unique 
and delicious foods 
and restaurants she has 
explored.

9:00	 The This Old House  
	 Hour

Net Zero from the Ground 
Up | Window Repair
Old shingles with 
asbestos are removed 
and a new foundation is 
formed in a factory.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	NOVA

Back to the Moon
1:00	 Chasing the Moon:  
	 American Experience

Part 3
3:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Friday 12
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Washington Week
7:30	 Firing Line with  
	 Margaret Hoover
8:00	 Big Pacific

Voracious
The challenge of finding 
food drives life in the 
Pacific, for creatures 
both large and small.

9:00	 Great Yellowstone  
	 Thaw

Part 3
A wildfire in the 
Beartooth Mountains, 
a pack of wolves and 
orphaned young grizzlies 
are featured.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Texas Parks and  
	 Wildlife
12:30	 Daytripper

Conroe
1:00	 Family Travel with  
	 Colleen Kelly

Best Food — Coast to 
Coast Cuisine

1:30	 Overheard with  
	 Evan Smith

Michael Curry, Presiding 
Bishop of Episcopal Church

2:00	 The This Old House  
	 Hour

Net Zero from the Ground 
Up | Window Repair

3:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Saturday 13
PRIMETIME
7:00	 The Lawrence Welk  
	 Show

Salute to Cole Porter (1973)
“Wunderbar” and 
“The Continental” are 
performed in a sparkling 
tribute to the music of 
Cole Porter.

8:00	 Doc Martin
The Departed
On the ride back from a 
job interview in London, 
one of Martin’s patients 
dies in the next seat.

9:00	 Jamestown
Season 2, Episode 5
The Sharrows await their 
first tobacco profits from 
overseas. Maria and 
Pedro are framed for a 
crime.

10:00	Austin City Limits
James Bay/Rhiannon 
Giddens
Enjoy performances 
by acclaimed singer-
songwriters Bay and 
Giddens.

11:00	 Bluegrass  
	 Underground

Lettuce
Lettuce brilliantly infuses 
their psychedelic/hip-
hop sensibilities.

11:30	 Ray Stevens CabaRay  
	 Nashville

Sam Moore
“C.C. Rider,” “Save the 
Last Dance for Me” and 
“Rainy Nights In Georgia” 
are performed.

LATE NIGHT
12:00	Washington Week
12:30	 Firing Line with  
	 Margaret Hoover
1:00	 Big Pacific

Voracious
2:00	 Great Yellowstone  
	 Thaw

Part 3
3:00	 The Kate

Owen and Moley Ó 
Súilleabháin

4:00	 Front and Center
Hozier

Space Men: American 
Experience
7 PM JULY 9

Poldark Season 4
7 PM JULY 7
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Sunday, July 14 - Saturday, July 20

12 Local Production 13

Sunday 14
PRIMETIME
6:00	 Waiting for God

The Hip Operation
Diana breaks her hip, 
and her great concern is 
that she get out of the 
hospital in time to ruin 
her niece’s wedding.

6:30	 As Time Goes By
The Bathroom
When Lionel walks in on 
Sandy in the bath, Jean 
thinks the house needs 
another bathroom.

7:00	 Poldark Season 4  
	 on Masterpiece

Episode 4
While George continues 
plotting his return to 
Westminster, Ross is 
reunited with his family 
at home.

8:00	 Grantchester Season 4 
	 on Masterpiece

Episode One
Sidney is swept up in the 
civil rights movement 
when a murder causes 
racial tensions to spike.

10:00	Professor T
The Legacy
Professor T investigates 
when a businessman 
vanishes just days after a 
failed attempt on his life.

11:00	 Arts In Context
Magna Carda
Austin rap group Magna 
Carda makes a name for 
themselves within the 
local and global music 
scene.

11:30	 To The Contrary with  
	 Bonnie Erbe
LATE NIGHT
12:00	The Lawrence Welk  
	 Show

Salute to Cole Porter (1973)

1:00	 Doc Martin
The Departed

2:00	 Jamestown
Season 2, Episode 5

3:00	 Austin City Limits
James Bay/ 
Rhiannon Giddens

4:00	 Bluegrass  
	 Underground

Lettuce
4:30	 Ray Stevens CabaRay  
	 Nashville

Sam Moore

Monday 15
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Antiques Roadshow

Vintage Houston
A Mickey Mantle All Star 
watch, an 1840 Texas 
Artillery short sword and 
more items are revisited.

8:00	 Antiques Roadshow
Vintage Tulsa
Highlights include a 
Navajo chief’s blanket 
and a Connecticut 
secretary and chair.

9:00	 POV
Bisbee ‘17
Community members 
in Bisbee, Ariz., com-
memorate the story of the 
Bisbee Deportation.

11:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Poldark Season 4  
	 on Masterpiece

Episode 4
1:00	 Grantchester Season 4  
	 on Masterpiece

Episode One
3:00	 Professor T

The Legacy
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Tuesday 16
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Chasing the Moon:  
	 American Experience

Part 1
The early days of the 
space race and the 
struggle to catch up with 
the Soviet Union are 
explored.

9:00	 NOVA
Apollo’s Daring Mission
Astronauts reveal how the 
first mission to the moon 
pioneered groundbreaking 
technologies.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Antiques Roadshow

Vintage Houston
1:00	 Antiques Roadshow

Vintage Tulsa
2:00	 POV

Bisbee ‘17
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Wednesday 17
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Year in Space

Go behind-the-scenes of 
astronaut Scott Kelly’s 
12-month stay on the 
International Space Station.

8:00	 8 Days: To the Moon  
	 and Back

The first moon landing is 
recreated with mission 
audio, astronaut conver-
sations, footage and CGI.

9:30	 POV Shorts
Earthrise
Apollo 8 astronauts 
recount the story of the 
first image captured of the 
Earth from space in 1968.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Chasing the Moon:  
	 American Experience

Part 1
2:00	 NOVA

Apollo’s Daring Mission
3:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Thursday 18
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Texas Parks and  
	 Wildlife

Tracking paddlefish, 
Birdwell and Clark Ranch 
beef and birds and 
Huntsville State Park 
aerials.

7:30	 Daytripper
Victoria
Chet heads to the coastal 
bend and explores one of 
the most historic towns 
in Texas.

8:00	 Family Travel with  
	 Colleen Kelly

Clearwater, Florida —  
City by the Sea
From baseball games to 
marine life rehabilitation, 
Clearwater is the hot spot 
for a Florida getaway.

8:30	 Overheard with  
	 Evan Smith

Douglas Brinkley, 
Presidential Historian  
and Author
Presidential historian and 
author Douglas Brinkley 
discusses his book 
American Moonshot, a 
chronicle of the turbulent 
1960s and JFK’s 
audacious plan to put a 
man on the moon.

9:00	 The This Old House  
	 Hour

HVAC of the Future | 
Stone Walkway
Jeff shows Kevin how 
he’s framing the net zero 
house and Mark installs a 
stone walkway.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Year in Space
1:00	 8 Days: To the Moon  
	 and Back
2:30	 POV Shorts

Earthrise
3:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Friday 19
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Washington Week
7:30	 Firing Line with  
	 Margaret Hoover
8:00	 Big Pacific

Passionate
The quest to multiply has 
spawned a stunning array 
of unusual behaviors and 
adaptations.

9:00	 Himalaya: Kingdoms  
	 of the Sky

The extraordinary 
wildlife and remarkable 
people of Earth’s highest 
mountain range are 
showcased.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company

11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Texas Parks and  
	 Wildlife
12:30	 Daytripper

Victoria
1:00	 Family Travel with  
	 Colleen Kelly

Clearwater, Florida —  
City by the Sea

1:30	 Overheard with  
	 Evan Smith

Douglas Brinkley, 
Presidential Historian  
and Author

2:00	 The This Old House  
	 our

HVAC of the Future | 
Stone Walkway

3:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Saturday 20
PRIMETIME
7:00	 The Lawrence Welk  
	 Show

Childhood Memories (1972)
“Those Were the Days,” 
“Little Red Wagon,” 
“Watchin’ Scotty Grow” 
and “Small Fry” are 
performed.

8:00	 Doc Martin
Midwife Crisis
Martin meets the midwife 
who will be looking after 
Louisa and the two of 
them do not hit it off.

9:00	 Jamestown
Season 2, Episode 6
An eclipse darkens 
the sky and ghostly 
happenings reveal 
the Catholic spy and 
Samuel’s true murderer.

10:00	Austin City Limits
Khalid/Mac DeMarco
El Paso native Khalid 
performs songs from 
his Grammy-nominated 
debut American Teen, and 
Canadian DeMarco plays 
tunes from his acclaimed 
LP This Old Dog.

11:00	 Bluegrass  
	 Underground

Kathy Mattea
Kathy Mattea is a 
storied Nashville singer/
songwriter.

11:30	 Ray Stevens CabaRay  
	 Nashville

Wilson Fairchild
“Misty,” “Come Home to 
Baseball,” “The Statler 
Brothers Song” and 
“Guilty” are performed.

LATE NIGHT
12:00	Washington Week
12:30	 Firing Line with  
	 Margaret Hoover
1:00	 Big Pacific

Passionate
2:00	 Himalaya: Kingdoms  
	 of the Sky
3:00	 The Kate

Marc Cohn with Blind Boys 
of Alabama

4:00	 Front and Center
Carly Pearce
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8 Days: To the Moon and Back
8 PM JULY 17

POV: Bisbee ‘17
9 PM JULY 15



Sunday, June 16 - Saturday, June 22

14 Local Production 15

Sunday 21
PRIMETIME
6:00	 Waiting for God

Glamorous Grannies
A glamorous granny 
contest comes to Bayview.

6:30	 As Time Goes By
Surprising News
Jean’s sister-in-law 
Penny and her husband 
Stephen return with 
some surprising news.

7:00	 Poldark Season 4 on  
	 Masterpiece

Episode 5
Ross faces successive 
failures in Westminster 
and he is advised to take 
a slier approach.

8:00	 Grantchester Season 4  
	 on Masterpiece

Episode Two
A professor dies at a 
cutting-edge computer 
laboratory and Geordie 
turns to Leonard for 
assistance.

9:00	 Roadtrip Nation
Opening Doors
Roadtrippers Carissa, 
Jordane and Alicia set out 
in the RV to meet inspiring 
tech entrepreneurs.

9:30	 Barnegie Hall
Rivers Rutherford
Rivers Rutherford has 
written number one 
country hits for several 
stars, including Tim 
McGraw.

10:00	Professor T
Murder by Numbers, 
Part 1
It seems Antwerp has a 
serial killer on its hands. 
Will Professor T resurface 
to help with the case?

11:00	 Arts In Context
A Girl Named Sue
This play tells of the 
love between an Asian-
American woman and an 
African-American man.

11:30	 To The Contrary with  
	 Bonnie Erbe
LATE NIGHT
12:00	The Lawrence Welk  
	 Show

Childhood Memories (1972)
1:00	 Doc Martin

Midwife Crisis
2:00	 Jamestown

Season 2, Episode 6
3:00	 Austin City Limits

Khalid/Mac DeMarco
4:00	 Bluegrass  
	 Underground

Kathy Mattea
4:30	 Ray Stevens CabaRay  
	 Nashville

Wilson Fairchild

Monday 22
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Antiques Roadshow

Vintage Bismark
A UND School of Mines 
collection and Native 
American pictograph 
drawings and more are 
revisited.

8:00	 POV
On Her Shoulders
Nadia Murad, a 23-year-
old Yazidi, survived 
genocide and sexual 
slavery committed by ISIS.

9:30	 POV Shorts
The Changing Same

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Poldark Season 4 on  
	 Masterpiece

Episode 5
1:00	 Grantchester Season 4  
	 on Masterpiece

Episode Two
2:00	 Roadtrip Nation

Opening Doors
2:30	 Barnegie Hall

Rivers Rutherford
3:00	 Professor T

Murder by Numbers, Part 1
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Tuesday 23
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Chasing the Moon:  
	 American Experience

Part 2
Discover what it took for 
the United States to beat 
the Soviet Union to the 
moon in the space race.

9:00	 Year in Space
Go behind-the-scenes of 
astronaut Scott Kelly’s 
12-month stay on the 
International Space 
Station.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Antiques Roadshow

Vintage Bismarck
1:00	 POV

On Her Shoulders
2:30	 POV Shorts

The Changing Same
3:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Wednesday 24
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Ancient Skies

Gods and Monsters
The origins of our 
relationship with the 
skies is explored, from 
our ancestors to modern 
science.

8:00	 NOVA
The Planets: Inner Worlds
Is there somewhere else 
in the solar system where 
life might flourish?

9:00	 NOVA
The Planets: Mars
Mars was once a blue 
water world studded 
with active volcanoes. 
Did life ever form on the 
planet?

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Chasing the Moon:  
	 American Experience

Part 2

2:00	 Year in Space
3:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Thursday 25
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Texas Parks and  
	 Wildlife

Topics include save 
our sharks, Fort Parker 
State Park and drought 
survival on the Trail 
Ranch.

7:30	 Daytripper
Palestine
Chet dives in the rich 
history and food of 
this East Texas town 
and hunts for farm-
destroying hogs.

8:00	 Family Travel with  
	 Colleen Kelly

Best of: Another Year of 
Travel
Colleen reminisces about 
her great trips including 
the Grand Canyon, and her 
fun ocean experiences.

8:30	 Overheard with  
	 Evan Smith

Terrence McNally, 
Broadway Playwright
Tony Award-winning 
playwright Terrence 
McNally discusses his 
legendary Broadway 
career.

9:00	 The This Old House  
	 our

A Charleston Family House 
Is Reborn | Garage Heat
New apprentices join the 
team in Rhode Island as 
the roof goes up. Richard 
installs a garage heater.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Ancient Skies

Gods and Monsters
1:00	 NOVA

The Planets: Inner Worlds
2:00	 NOVA

The Planets: Mars
3:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Friday 26
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Washington Week
7:30	 Firing Line with  
	 Margaret Hoover
8:00	 Andes: Kingdoms  
	 of the Sky

Experience the 
astonishing natural life 
found in the world’s 
longest mountain range.

9:00	 Rockies: Kingdoms  
	 of the Sky

Experience the amazing 
wildlife and remarkable 
people who inhabit this 
3,000-mile mountain 
range.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Texas Parks and  
	 Wildlife
12:30	 Daytripper

Palestine
1:00	 Family Travel with  
	 Colleen Kelly

Best of: Another Year of 
Travel

1:30	 Overheard with  
	 Evan Smith

Terrence McNally, 
Broadway Playwright

2:00	 The This Old House  
	 Hour

A Charleston Family 
House Is Reborn | Garage 
Heat

3:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Saturday 27
PRIMETIME
7:00	 The Lawrence Welk  
	 Show

Famous Resorts (1972)
Tanya sings about 
“Old Cape Cod” and 
Norma and Jimmy love 
“Springtime in The 
Rockies.”

8:00	 Doc Martin
Do Not Disturb
Martin deals with the 
victim of an accident 
without hesitation, 
proving his blood phobia 
is cured.

9:00	 Jamestown
Season 2, Episode 7
Maria runs away when 
her trust is betrayed and 
Jocelyn forms a pact 
with an unlikely ally.

10:00	Austin City Limits
Cyndi Lauper
Pop legend Cyndi Lauper 
performs classics such as 
“Girls Just Wanna Have 
Fun” and country covers.

11:00	 Bluegrass  
	 Underground

Rev. Osagyefo Sekou
Enjoy a searing blend 
of North Mississippi 
Hill Country Music and 
Arkansas Delta Blues.

11:30	 Ray Stevens CabaRay  
	 Nashville

Deana Carter
Songs include “Night 
and Day,” “Oh, Leo Lady,” 
“You and Tequila” and 
“Strawberry Wine.”

LATE NIGHT
12:00	Washington Week
12:30	 Firing Line with  
	 Margaret Hoover
1:00	 Andes: Kingdoms  
	 of the Sky
2:00	 Rockies: Kingdoms  
	 of the Sky
3:00	 The Kate

Desmond Child
4:00	 Front and Center

Gary Clark Jr.
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Sunday, July 28 - Saturday, August 3
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Sunday 28
PRIMETIME
6:00	 Waiting for God

Foreign Workers
Knife fights erupt on the 
croquet lawn.

6:30	 As Time Goes By
Future Imperfect
Lionel admits he is 
concerned about his lack 
of a pension plan.

7:00	 Poldark Season 4  
	 on Masterpiece

Episode 6
George finds the 
opportunity to ruin a 
business rival and the 
Poldarks in the process.

8:00	 Grantchester Season 4  
	 on Masterpiece

Episode Three
A child from an isolated 
farming family is accused 
of murder and only Will 
can reach him.

9:00	 Roadtrip Nation
Play Forever
Gary Vaynerchuk, CEO of 
VaynerMedia, talks to the 
roadtrippers about turning 
failure into success.

9:30	 Barnegie Hall
Shawn Camp
Shawn Camp has 
recorded hits of his own 
and has written for Garth 
Brooks and Blake Shelton.

10:00	Professor T
Murder by Numbers,  
Part 2
Annelies meets the 
widow of the latest 
victim, urgently trying to 
find connections among 
the murders.

11:00	 Arts In Context
Plastic Planet
Artist Calder Kamin 
creates a series of animal 
sculptures made entirely 
out of plastic bags.

11:30	 To The Contrary with  
	 Bonnie Erbe
LATE NIGHT
12:00	The Lawrence Welk  
	 Show

Famous Resorts (1972)
1:00	 Doc Martin

Do Not Disturb
2:00	 Jamestown

Season 2, Episode 7
3:00	 Austin City Limits

Cyndi Lauper
4:00	 Bluegrass  
	 Underground

Rev. Osagyefo Sekou
4:30	 Ray Stevens CabaRay  
	 Nashville

Deana Carter

Monday 29
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Antiques Roadshow

Vintage Providence 2019
A 1908 Anne of Green 
Gables first edition and 
a Lyonel Feininger art 
collection are reappraised.

8:00	 Antiques Roadshow
Vintage Providence
A Maurice Brazil 
Prendergast color 
monotype and an 
Edward Farmer jade and 
gold box are showcased.

9:00	 POV
Inventing Tomorrow
Teenage innovators 
prepare for the world’s 
largest convening of high 
school scientists.

10:30	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Poldark Season 4  
	 on Masterpiece

Episode 6
1:00	 Grantchester Season 4  
	 on Masterpiece

Episode 3
2:00	 Roadtrip Nation

Play Forever
2:30	 Barnegie Hall

Shawn Camp
3:00	 Professor T

Murder by Numbers,  
Part 2

4:30	 NHK Newsline

Tuesday 30
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Chasing the Moon:  
	 American Experience

Part 3
Experience the triumph 
of the first moon landing, 
witnessed by the largest 
TV audience in history.

9:00	 Beyond A Year in  
	 Space

Astronaut Scott Kelly’s 
last day in space, his 
return to Earth and 
astronaut training are 
featured.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Antiques Roadshow

Vintage Providence 2019
1:00	 Antiques Roadshow

Vintage Providence
2:00	 POV

Inventing Tomorrow
3:30	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Wednesday 31
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Ancient Skies

Finding the Center
Track major changes in 
scientific understanding 
and efforts to give the 
Earth a shape and a place.

8:00	 NOVA
The Planets: Jupiter
Jupiter shaped life on 
Earth, delivering comets 
laden with water and 
perhaps even a fateful 
asteroid.

9:00	 The Farthest —  
	 Voyager in Space

Launched in 1977, NASA’s 
epic Voyager missions 
revolutionized our 
understanding of our 
galaxy.

11:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Chasing the Moon:  
	 American Experience

Part 3
2:00	 Beyond A Year in  
	 Space

3:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Thursday 1
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Texas Parks and  
	 Wildlife

Bats, birds and windfarm 
technology and warden 
works with the disabled 
are highlighted.

7:30	 Daytripper
Round Top
Chet explores both the 
normal and festival 
sides of the smallest 
incorporated town in 
Texas.

8:00	 Family Travel with  
	 Colleen Kelly

Florida Keys & Key West
Colleen and her 
daughters explore the 
wonders of Key West, 
experiencing all of its 
natural beauty.

8:30	 Overheard with  
	 Evan Smith

TBA
9:00	 The This Old House  
	 Hour

Ramp Up the R Value | 
Crown Molding
Tom installs crown 
molding and Mauro 
teaches an apprentice 
how to strip wallpaper.

10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Ancient Skies

Finding the Center
1:00	 NOVA

The Planets: Jupiter
2:00	 The Farthest -  
	 Voyager in Space
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Friday 2
PRIMETIME
7:00	 Washington Week
7:30	 Firing Line with  
	 Margaret Hoover
8:00	 Ursula K. Le Guin:  
	 American Masters

Explore the legacy of 
the feminist author 

who transformed U.S. 
literature with her 
science fiction.

9:00	 TBA
10:00	Amanpour and  
	 Company
11:00	 BBC World News
11:30	 BBC World News  
	 America
LATE NIGHT
12:00	Texas Parks and  
	 Wildlife
12:30	 Daytripper

Round Top
1:00	 Family Travel with  
	 Colleen Kelly

Florida Keys & Key West
1:30	 Overheard with  
	 Evan Smith

TBA
2:00	 The This Old House  
	 Hour

Ramp Up the R Value | 
Crown Molding

3:00	 Amanpour and  
	 Company
4:00	 BBC World News
4:30	 NHK Newsline

Saturday 3
PRIMETIME
7:00	 The Lawrence Welk  
	 Show

My Blue Heaven (1964)
JoAnn Castle makes 
“Hello Dolly” come alive 
and Norma Zimmer sings 
the aria “One Fine Day.”

8:00	 Doc Martin
The Wrong Goodbye
Martin is busy with 
patients on his last day 
in town. After a car 

accident, Louisa goes 
into labor.

9:00	 Jamestown
Season 2, Episode 8
Yeardley forms a 
plan that will change 
Jamestown. Jocelyn 
learns what it means to 
lose everything.

10:00	Austin City Limits
The Head and the Heart/
Benjamin Booker
Dig the modern 
Americana sounds of 
The Head and The Heart 
and songwriter Benjamin 
Booker.

11:00	 Bluegrass  
	 Underground

Turnpike Troubadours
The Troubadours have 
evolved from acoustic 
explorations to full-
throttle roadhouse 
country twang.

11:30	 Ray Stevens CabaRay  
	 Nashville

Gary Puckett
“It’s Not Unusual,” “The 
Hustler,” “Over You,” 
“Woman, Woman” 
and “Young Girl” are 
performed.

LATE NIGHT
12:00	Washington Week
12:30	 Firing Line with  
	 Margaret Hoover
1:00	 Ursula K. Le Guin:  
	 American Masters
2:00	 TBA
3:00	 The Kate

Gina Chavez
4:00	 Front and Center

Brett Young
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Professor T
10 PM JULY 28

Beyond a Year in Space
9 PM JULY 30




